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I have been a manager in Oregon community health center's for over 23 years where 

I work to support and protect the missions of health centers and ensure access to 

high quality care for all. I support HB 2002 to protect our providers' ability to provide 

care to all patients seeking reproductive healthcare and gender affirming care in 

Oregon. We must protect, expand and enhance access to care to be sure that 

especially our most medically-underserved and vulnerable people and regions of our 

state have access to life-saving healthcare. Passing HM 2002 is essential to the lives 

of all Oregonians. 

 

Thank you! 


